
Craft Club  Annual Report 2024 

 

We meet every Monday from 10.30am to 1pm except Bank Holidays in the village hall and it is £5 
per session to include a raffle ticket and refreshments. 

We would like to thank Margaret Parker (Co-Founder) who retired at Christmas, for all her hard 
work over the years.  We would also like to thank her husband, Ray, for doing the chairs and 
tables. 

Kat has taken over Margaret’s role and Barry is now doing the tables and chairs so thanks to 
both of them too! 

We welcome new members.  Once a month we do a mini project such as xmas decorations.  
You can take part in this or just bring your own project each week.  We are a very friendly group 
and there is lots of advice and materials exchanged. 

 

 


